DEPARTMENT OF-STATE
Washington, D.C. 20520

BURFAU OF POLITICO-MILITARY AFFAIRS

February 19, 1981

Mr. Lincoln Bloomfield, Jr.
37 Beach Street
Cohasset, Massachusetts 02025

Dear Mr. Bloomfield:

I have reviewed your letter expressing an interest in working
in the Bureau of Politico-Military Affairs. Unfortunately,
at this time the situation is unclear with regard to employ-
ment possibilities.

We will keep your letter on file, and should the situation
clear up in the near future, we will contact you.

I very much appreciate your expression of interest in PM.
Best wishes.
Sincerely,

LBt

Richard Burt
Director




